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CHAPTER 21

ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS

2l.1 We wish to record our gratitude to the Pay Research
Advisory Committee and the Pay Level Survey Advisory
Committee for their valuable contribution to the Pay Level
Survey: The Pay Research Advisory Committee's Report on the
Valuation of Fringe Benefits has been of much assistance to
us in coming to grips with a highly complicated subject. The
Pay Level Survey Advisory Committee has also provided
valuable information for us to consider before we draw up our
recommendations.

21.2 We would like to thank in particular our Member Mr,
Gordon M; Macwhinnie, C:B;E., J.P., who is the Chairman of
both the Pay Research Advisory Committee and the Pay Level
Survey Advisory Committee. Without his guidance and patience
it is inconceivable that work on the development of the
methodology for the Pay Level Survey could have proceeded so
well,

21.3 We would also like to record our appreciation of
the competent service provided by Messrs: Towers, Perrin,
Forster and Crosby Inc. and Hay Management Consultants Hong
Kong Ltd. on the subjects referred to them. Finally, we
wish to thank the Secretary-General and his staff for their
hard work in connection with the Pay Level Survey.




